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Dated: 14th February, 2017 

 

To 

The Board Secretary. 

Ontario Energy Board, 

Toronto, ON 

Sub: NOTICE OF INTENTION TO MAKE AN ORDER FOR REVOCATION OF A LICENCE UNDER SECTION 

112.4 OF THE ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD ACT, 1998 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are in receipt of the Notice sent on Feb 1, 2017 pertaining to the above matter. We have 

very unique and peculiar circumstances because of which we were unable to satisfy the 

requirements under the OESP program.  

We wish to hold a hearing in the above matter to explain our current situation and the steps 

being taken by Ensqr Corp. in complying with the current requirements and proceeding with 

the Sub-metering license as per the rules governing the activity. 

We wish to have the hearing at the earliest convenience. If the date of the hearing is being 

considered then any date other than the period between 2nd of March and 19th of March would 

be ideal. The 2 weeks between 2nd of March and 19th of March the principles of the company 

will not be in Canada. 

Please let us know the schedule of the hearings and any documentation that can be produced 

at the current time. 

Thanks 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Harshal Gunde 

Director 

416 560 6903 


